AWSC Report
August 6 & 7, 2021

Hello Everyone:

District 6 had our most recent meeting on July 17. It was face to face as well as hybrid at the First
United Methodist Church in Tavares. It was nice to resume our face-to-face format and have electronic
presented faces as well. It was decided that our future district meeting will be face to face only.

We currently have chair positions open for Spanish Liaison, Group Liaison North, Group Liaison South
and Public Outreach. We have a public outreach plan in place waiting for a volunteer to step up.

We have purchased a scanner and our Archives chair and her committee is in the process of scanning
our archives and records.

We are still working on having electronic donations ability on our website.

We have a day of gratitude luncheon planned for October 23. Our first face to face district event since
covid restrictions.

Our district is very excited about the upcoming convention and look forward to the face-to-face
fellowship.

Respectfully,

Pat E, District 6 Representative
Gwen S, District 6 DISL



